
 

           

 

 

 

 

 

 DPS-Monarch/CIR/SCY/2024-25/194          Date: 04.11. 2024 

 

From Principal’s Desk 

 
 

Dear Parents,  

Greetings!  

We would like to inform you that, according to the circular received from the 

Ministry of Education and Higher Education, the school will be closed for students 

and staff tomorrow, November 5, 2024. Students are expected to return to school 

on November 6, 2024.  

 

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. 

 

Warm regards, 
 
 
 
___________________ 
Meenal Bakshi  
Principal  
 
 
 

Our Motto  
Education with a difference 
  
Our Vision    
DPS Monarch International School will deliver learning excellence that is child-centric, value-based, and technology-driven. 
 
Our Mission  
DPS Monarch International School will ensure that students add value to their community and make the world a better 
place to live. 


